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Wednesday 12th January 2022 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
RE: - Year One - Trip to London Transport Museum 
 
As a part of our topic, ‘Where do and did the wheels on the bus go?’ we would like to take the Year One children 
on a trip to the London Transport Museum and take part in a workshop called “Joe’s busy bus”.  During the trip, 
the children will learn about all different types of transport, enjoy exploring the museum and take part in an 
exciting and engaging workshop led by the staff at the museum.  
 
Through taking part in this educational visit, the children will learn about the different types of transport from 
across the ages and learn all about different types of transport. When we return to school, we will use what we 
have learned in order to design and make our own vehicle and write a recount of our trip. We will also take the 
opportunity to discuss London as the city that we live in and notice landmarks along the way!  
 

When: Wednesday 9th February 2022 
Leaving School: 9am 
Returning to School: 3:15/3:30pm - We may be back a little late to school due to the timings of the 

workshop. 
Cost: £4.50 per child 

 
Payment and consent 
To help cover the cost of the visit, we are asking parents to pay £4.50 per pupil.  Consent for your child to participate 
in the school trip must also be recorded.  Both consent and payment should be made via Pay360.  Please pay as 
soon as possible, but by Friday 21st January at the latest. 
 
Dress Code 
Full school uniform must be worn.  It is important that children are reminded of our behaviour expectations whilst 
representing Holy Trinity Lamorbey in public. 
 
Lunch 
As it’s an all-day trip, all children will be provided with a packed lunch by the school.  Please can you provide a bottle 
of water.  If you would prefer to give your child a packed lunch from home, then that’s OK, but no sweets, chocolate 
or large sharing bags of crisps please.  Please send your child with a small backpack to carry their lunch. 
 
Volunteers 
If you can accompany us on this school trip, please email collections@htl.org.uk with your details. 
 
Other information 
We will be taking public transport.  As our children are under 11 years old, it’s not compulsory for them to wear 
masks, nevertheless, if you want to provide your child with one, and some hand sanitiser, then please do so. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
Yours faithfully 
  
Mrs Mincher-Casizzi Mrs Scudder 
Year One Teacher Year One Teacher 
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